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Upcoming Events 

Sept. 4 - Cross Country practice - 3:00 - 4:00 pm 

Sept. 5 - Chapel devotion - 8:15 am at church 

Sept. 8 - Cross Country Meet - Mt. Olive in 
Appleton - 4:30 pm 

Sept. 11 - Cross Country practice - 3:00 - 4:00 pm 

Sept. 27 - Peshtigo Historical Day Parade 

Hot Lunch 
This Friday hot lunch 
will be chicken nuggets 
and French fries, 
provided by Eliana 
Kock's family. The cost 
is $2.00. 
 

Mission Offering 
Progress: 
Last week’s opening 
service offering for 
God’s Kingdom was 
$47.00. 
 
 

Hot Lunch 
This Friday, September 5th we will have our first hot lunch.  Thank you to those who 
have already signed up to provide a meal.  It is greatly appreciated.  We still have the 
next two weeks of September, as well as 3 more available dates this first semester. 
Please consider helping us out with one of those meals by going to our Signup Genius 
on our school website. If we do not have any volunteers for those Fridays, it will be 
noted in the Wednesday school newsletter. Please make sure to send a packed lunch 
with your child(ren) on that Friday.  Last week we offered the option of paying for hot 
lunch for the whole year. You can still do that this week only for a total of $58.   If you 
choose to pay for the whole year, there would not be any reimbursements, including if 
your child is gone on a Friday, or there is no volunteer for hot lunch on a given Friday, or 
your child does not want/like the food provided that day, and they bring their own lunch.        



Peshtigo Historical Day Parade 
Each year our school participates in the Peshtigo Historical Day Parade.  This year it 
takes place on Saturday, September 27th. We invite our school families to join us in the 
parade.  We will have a trailer pulled behind a tractor for the smaller children to sit on, 
while the older children and parents walk beside the trailer and hand out candy.   Please 
mark your calendars and plan to join us in this wonderful opportunity for our community 
to learn more about St. John Lutheran School.  More information will be coming soon. 
 
School T-shirts 
Our school themed t-shirts have arrived and will be sent home with your child(ren) 
Thursday and Friday (for the 4K students).  If you ordered extra t-shirts but have not 
paid for them yet, please do so this week so we can send them home for you. 
 
Lutheran Pioneers 
Lutheran Pioneers is an exciting family ministry that is offered to children in Grades 1-8. 
If you would like to learn more about this fun program, you are invited to join in the 
Pioneer Kickoff Potluck on Wednesday, October 1st at Zion Lutheran Church in Peshtigo 
at 5:30 pm. 
 
Sunday School and Bible Class 
We invite you all to Sunday School and Bible Class starting at 9:00 this Sunday, 
September 7 at St. John Lutheran Church. It’s a great opportunity for the children to 
learn more about the scriptures with other kids and our fantastic Sunday School 
teachers, while the adults can dive deep into God’s Word with Pastor in Bible class! 
 
September Birthdays​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

Sept. 6 - Mrs. Bornick​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

Sept. 15 - Frankie Seewald 

Sept. 16 - Harlyn McDonald 

Sept. 26 - Sophie Lemke 

Sept. 27 - Mallory Bruso   

Sept. 29 - Oliver Mech 

Sept. 29 - Connor Seefeldt 

Sept. 30 - Sawyer Kamps 
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